
 

 

 
Board of Library Trustees 

 
 
TO: BOARD OF LIBRARY TRUSTEES                       DATE: SEPTEMBER 25, 2017 
 

FROM: RIVERSIDE PUBLIC LIBRARY                             
 
SUBJECT: CALIFORNIA LIBRARY ASSOCIATION CONFERENCE 2017 
 
ISSUE: 
 
Receive an update on the 2017 California Library Association Conference. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the Board of Library Trustees receive an update on the 2017 California Library Association 
Conference. 
   
DISCUSSION: 

 
The California Library Association (CLA) will hold its 119th Annual Conference and Exhibition in 
Riverside, CA, November 2-4, 2017.  The CLA Annual Conference and Exhibition is the state’s 
premier professional development event for the library community, its partners, and supporters.  
This year’s conference theme is “New Worlds Emerge.” 
 
Trustees are encouraged to attend conference sessions and exhibits as means of becoming 
more informed of library trends, practices and happenings.  Conference attendance also affords 
attendees the opportunity to become more connected with the library community, including the 
opportunity to network with Trustees and supporters representing other library jurisdictions. 
 
The registration information is attached and the full conference program are accessible online 
at http://conference.cla-net.org/2017/ 
 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this report. 
 
 
Prepared by:  Tonya Kennon, Library Director 
Approved by: Alexander T. Nguyen, Assistant City Manager 
 
Attachment:   Registration Form 
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